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Tees Sexual Health Services 

Briefing for Market Event 

When: 
31 July 2024 10.30 – 12.00 

Where: 
TEAMS

The market event offers information about the planned procurement of new Sexual Health Services in Teesside from August 2025. The aim of the new services is to improve the sexual health and reduce health inequalities experienced by people living in Teesside. 
Sexual Health Services in Teesside are jointly commissioned through a Collaborative Commissioning Partnership consists of six partners:

· Hartlepool Borough Council 

· Middlesbrough Borough Council

· Redcar and Cleveland Borough Council

· Stockton-on-Tees Borough Council 

· NHS North East and North Cumbria Integrated Care Board. (Formerly NHS Tees Valley CCG) 

· NHS England and Improvement (North East and Yorkshire)
As commissioners, we believe that all residents have the right and opportunity to live a healthy sexual and reproductive life, free from discrimination, regret, coercion, and violence. Collectively, we seek to improve the sexual and reproductive health of all our residents through sexual health interventions and services which supports people to make informed choices and when necessary, enables access to appropriate, timely and effective high-quality services that meet their needs. 
The Tees Sexual Health Commissioning Collaborative listened to the views of at risk groups, service users and stakeholders and agreed to following service model consisting of  
1. Tees Integrated Sexual Health Service (TISHS) located in each of the local authorities 

2. Community Contraceptive Services located in the North of Tees (CCS a) and in the South of Tees (CCS b)
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At this event we will present the Tees Sexual Health Collaborative Commissioning Partnership’s vision for sexual health provision across Teesside including:  

· Overview of future service model 
· Requirements for new services from 1/08/2025.

· Financial envelope.

· Procurement timeline.
We are hoping to discuss the above, answer your questions and establish market interest in the tender process. The Collaborative Commissioning Partnership will be represented by officers of the lead commissioner Stockton Borough Council and from South Tees Public Health. 

Please ensure that you express your interest in attending through the Proactis website (www.nepo.org.uk) including details of additional colleagues intending to attend by using the table below. You will need to register as a provider/ supplier if you have not already done so. 

If you have any queries about the event please contact: Jill.hardie@Stockton.gov.uk or Robert.Welch@Stockton.gov.uk 

Please confirm your intention to attend this event by completing the table below and submitting to the NEPO portal by no later than 4:30pm 30 July 2024 using the messaging service.  Any queries can also be submitted via the messaging service on the portal.
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